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GIRGARRE EAST. (FROM OUR OCCASIONAL CORRESPONDENT.)
Wednesday, 29th July.

It is with extreme regret I have to record the death of Mr Philip Kennedy, who has resided
amongst us for the past 16 or 17 years, and was universally respected for his many amiable
qualities. Deceased had been ailing for about a month, and was attended by Doctors Heily
and McCarthy, who were unable, however, to afford any permanent relief, death resulting
from an affection of the lungs on Sunday night at 10 o'clock.

Deceased leaves a widow and one child to lament their loss. 

A very large concourse of mourning relatives and sympathising friends followed the remains
to the Rushworth cemetery on Tuesday, when an impressive discourse was delivered by the
Rev. Father O'Connell.


